VIDEO REPORT: Mount de Sales
stands up for life

There are many parishes and schools in the Archdiocese of Baltimore that strongly
support the annual March for Life in Washington, D.C. Mount de Sales Academy in
Catonsville is one of the most passionate. For the 25th year, students from the all-
girls school have participated in the march - traveling to the capital in six buses Jan.
24.

Check out the following video report on the school’s appearance at the march and be
sure to read this week’s Catholic Review for full coverage of the March for Life. We
feature a compelling story about a Hunt Valley woman who has a very personal
experience with abortion.

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vuNEIRv{fo8U]
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